
Construction 
Alert:
Dean Martin Dr. between Cactus Ave. and Starr Ave.

A contractor for Southwest Gas has begun installing a natural gas 
pipeline on Dean Martin Drive between Cactus Avenue and Starr 
Avenue, with expected completion in November 2017. Existing 
Southwest Gas customers should not experience an interruption in 
gas service during this work, unless notified. 

You may be affected by the following:   

•	Work will begin at the north end of Dean Martin Dr. and move 
in a southern direction toward Starr Ave. 

•	Work will take place primarily during daytime hours, Monday 
through Saturday; however, work hours may change to 
minimize impacts to nearby businesses, homes or traffic. 

•	Dean Martin Drive between Cactus Avenue and Starr Avenue 
will be closed for approximately a month and a half. A detour 
route has been made available on Polaris Street, west of Dean 
Martin Drive. Traffic control will stay in place during non-work 
hours to protect the work zone. 

•	Access to businesses, schools and residences will  
be maintained. 

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its 
customers with safe and reliable natural gas. 
For additional info, contact our project hotline 
at 702-826-2413.

Thank you for your patience 
during this work.
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2230 Corporate Circle, Suite 210, Henderson, 
NV 89074

Upgrading to serve you better.
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